
To:   Richard  Sherman, Sharron Miles                                               July 1, 2017 
 
From:  Richard Sanders, Stephenville Rotary Club, Stephenville 
 
Subject: Interim Report before final report on Grant #  P-1177 
 
 
On July 1, 2017 the final $1000.00 Dollar scholarship to a institution of higher learning was 
issued to the university via US  Mail. As of this date, we have issued checks totaling $9000.00 
To  four(4) separate universities in Texas. We have not yet received a single receipt 
acknowledging payment as of yet. I inquired at one institution and was informed that we would 
received a confirmation in approximately 30  days, which  was approximately 10  days ago. 
As is obvious, without confirmation of the payment of the Rotary funds to the separate 
institutions, I cannot prepare the final report as required. As soon as I received the confirmation 
report from the 4 universities I will immediately prepare the final report as required by the 
district. 
 
 
Cc: Dr. Matthew Hallgrath 
President -elect Stephenville Rotary Club 
 
       Jerry Lee 
President Stephenville Rotary Club 


